
continued 

If applicable, describe any of the project's areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by 
agencies and the public. 

Riverside County has discussed the Project with California Department of Fish and Wildlife, United States Fish and 
Wildlife Service, as well as the State Historic Preservation Officer (SHPO) and Native American tribes under Assembly 
Bill 52 tribal consultation. Based on input received during the public scoping period and at the scoping meeting, concerns 
expressed by the public and agencies addressed potential impacts of the project on: aesthetics, agricultural resources, 
air quality, biological resources, cultural resources, hazards and hazardous materials, hydrology and water quality, land 
use, noise, property access, public services, and traffic and circulation. A scoping report was prepared for the Project in 
June 2018. A full copy of the report is provided in EIR Appendix A Public scoping comments are also summarized in EIR 
Section 1.5 (Scoping Comments Summary). 

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project. 

California Department of Fish and Wildlife 

. 


